
Seligson & Co Fund Management Plc 
STOCK EXCHANGE NOTICE 25 July 2014 

 

CHANGE TO OMXH25 INDEX: RAUTARUUKKI WILL BE REMOVED, VALMET ADDED LATER ON 

 

NASDAQ OMX has announced that Rautaruukki Plc (RTRKS) will be removed from the OMX Helsinki 25 index 
effective on July 28, 2014.  

The index will consequently contain equities of 23 companies until a new one is added into the index, which 
according to NASDAQ OMX will take place at the next semi-annual review effective on August 1, 2014. Then 
Valmet Corporation (VALMT) will be added and the number of equities will be 24, as currently. 

Seligson & Co OMX Helsinki 25 Exchange Traded Fund UCITS ETF tracks this index and will make the 
corresponding changes. 

Additional information: 

Aleksi Härmä, Phone +358 (0)9 6817 8235, e-mail: aleksi.harma@seligson.fi 

 
Seligson & Co Fund Management Company Plc 
 
Ari Kaaro 
Managing Director 
phone +358 (0)9 6817 8217, e-mail: ari.kaaro@seligson.fi 

 

mailto:aleksi.harma@seligson.fi
mailto:ari.kaaro@seligson.fi

